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December 29, 2015 

 

 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF ADOPTION HEARING 

(Rescheduled from Wednesday, January 6, 2016, to 

Thursday, January 7, 2016, at 2:00 p.m.) 

 

 

RE: Rulemaking to Consider Adoption of Rules Relating to Rail Safety, WAC 480-62 

Docket TR-151079 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On November 6, 2015, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) issued a notice of a proposed rulemaking (CR-102) concerning the possible 

adoption of new rules to address rail safety at WSR # 15-22-105. The Commission scheduled 

this matter for oral comment and adoption at 1:30 p.m., Wednesday, January 6, 2016. The 

CR-102, as filed with the Code Reviser, is available for inspection on the Commission’s 

website at www.utc.wa.gov/151079.  

 

Due to Commission scheduling conflicts it has become necessary to reschedule the hearing to 

receive public comment regarding the adoption of rules in this docket to Thursday, January 

7, 2016, at 2:00 p.m. The hearing will be held in the Commission's Hearing Room, Second 

Floor, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W., Olympia, 

Washington. The continuance of WSR # 15-22-105 will be published as WSR # 16-02-020. 

In all other respects the CR-102 remains unchanged. 

 

If you have questions regarding this rulemaking, you may contact staff lead, Jason Lewis, at 

(360) 664-1206, or by email at jlewis@utc.wa.gov. 

 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Executive Director and Secretary  

http://www.utc.wa.gov/151079

